Thursday 11th February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to inform you that after February half-term, swimming lessons will resume.

Please can you ensure your child brings in full swimming kit in preparation for their swimming lesson. This should include a full one piece swimming costume for females, swimming trunks or shorts for males, swimming goggles, a towel and swimming cap if needed.

All lessons will take place with extra precautions, including social distancing and extra cleaning in conjunction with COVID-19 rules and regulations. All swimming lessons will be reviewed on a daily basis by members of the Senior Leadership Team.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A. Pearson

Swimming Instructor



